
 

Dear Mainville Sportsman Club Members:  

We are happy to let you know about some special things that have been happening at our club. The club has grown in 

the past few years to over 400 members. We have installed pole lighting next to the club house, which comes in 

handy for the new meat shoots that we have been having. We would like you to know that there will be (6) PC3C 

shoots in 2015. Also new to the club is a multi-gun shoot that will have their shoots on the 1st Sunday of each month. 

We still have the Cowboy Action Shoots on the 2nd Sunday of each month. Practical pistol is still holding events on the 

3rd Sunday of each month with special weekday shoots. See the web site for details on all events. All events are open 

to the public so bring a friend with you. 

We will also be updating our membership roster. We need a good mailing address, phone number and if you have 

one an e-mail address. You can email the information to JoJo at Johnnjojo@msn.com. Or call (570)231-9266. In 2015 

we will be working on an auto dialer phone system to call all members with monthly news and upcoming events.  

Also don’t forget the monthly meeting which is held on the 3rd Thursday of each month at our club house from 6:00 

p.m. until around 8:00 p.m. Dues paying day has been scheduled for April 4, 2015 from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

The kitchen has been renovated and is open to all members during some events, so we would love for you to bring 

your family for a nice lunch or dinner. Watch our web site at www.mscrange.org for details and upcoming dates. We 

have also added two restrooms that are handicapped accessible with heated shower stalls. This has been received 

very well by our members as well the National Bench Rest events that are held at our range 3 times a year.  

Also we will be having a special 50th Anniversary catered dinner on April 18th 2015.  From 5:00 p.m. until around 7:00 

p.m. We would like to have all paid members and their immediate family members who live in the same household to 

participate. Members of the committee, JoJo & John Stortzum, Linda& Denny Snyder, Denny Jaskiewicz, Curt & Mary 

Ellen Moorhead, Toni & Randy Fritz, Bill & Karen Hunsinger. Tickets will also be available from Randy Hunsinger from 

the Cowboy Action or Scott Covey from the PC3C. 

The dinner tickets cost $20.00 that is fully refundable, we will hold all checks and cash, it will be returned to you 

when arrival at the club house during the special dinner. Tickets will be available until March 19, 2015. We need a 

final count for the caterer to reserve your dinner. We will also need for you to let us know your t-shirt size. All 

members who buy a ticket will receive a new Mainville Sportsman Club T-Shirt and a special 50th anniversary hat, 

along with the opportunity to win door prizes that members and local merchants have donated to this great event. 

Sorry paid members only are eligible for some of the special door prizes; guest will be eligible for additional drawings. 

Tickets may be picked up at Curt’s Gun Shop located at 118 W 3rd Street Rear in Mifflinville, PA or at JoJo 

Crane-Stortzum home located at 330 Washington Street Berwick. 

 Thank you from all the officers and the 50th anniversary committee. 

For questions or additional information you may call JoJo at (570) 231-9266 
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